
 

 

YARRA GLEN COMMUNITY 
READING ROOM  

Christmas and New Year  
Opening hours 

 

 Our last opening day before Christmas 
will be Saturday 21 December 2024 

  
  We will re-open to reduced hours on: 

Tuesday  14 January 10am – 1pm 
Thursday 16 January 10am – 1pm 
Tuesday  21 January 10am – 1pm 
Thursday 23 January 10am – 1pm 

 
 

Normal opening hours will commence 
again on Tuesday 28 January 2025 

 

 Monday - Friday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 

Wednesday - Closed  
Saturday 

10.00am – 12noon 
 

Contact Details for the  
Yarra Glen & District Living & Learning Centre 

12-14 Anzac Avenue, Yarra Glen VIC 3775  PO Box 396, Yarra Glen VIC 3775  
P: 9730 2887        E: ygdllc@bigpond.com        W: yarraglen.com/livingandlearning 

mailto:ygdllc@bigpond.com

